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Central Alberta Brain Injury Society 

 

Travelling Brain School 

Due to COVID-19 we are not hosting 

any presentations in schools at this 

time 

Update on Wellness Ride 

Again, this year it is likely that we will 

not be able to have our Annual Berry 

Architecture Community Wellness Ride 

Bingo & Casino 

We will be hosting a Bingo night on 

Monday, July 19th at 4:30 pm 

Come see our new website at  

www.cabisbrain.com  

& our new Facebook page 

Central Alberta Brain Injury Society 

The new website and Facebook page 

that we have developed have been 

completely re-vamped to better suit our 

needs & the needs of those we serve.  

To keep up with us, please like & follow 

our Facebook page!  

We are planning on doing a 50/50 draw 

as well as some other fundraising, so 

tell your friends! Details to come. 

We are having a picnic on July 8th at 

Rotary Park, from 1pm to 3pm. We will 

be providing coffee & donuts to all that 

come, and we will have the privilege of 

enjoying some live music from local 

musician, Dean Ray! 

Happy Canada Day! 

Say GOODBYE to COVID-19 and HELLO 

to Club CABIS– we are officially back 

in business! 

Our first day back will take place on 

July 15th from 1pm to 3pm in the 

Board Room at our office! 



CABIS CALENDAR OF ACTIVITIES 

Membership Form - Join CABIS!   

Name: ________________________________ Address: _____________________________________ 

Phone: _________________  Fax: ____________ E-Mail: ____________________________________ 

Membership with CABIS is free, but we welcome donations. 

Your financial support helps us continue to run our programs and services.  

  $___________ Donation - Less than $200 

  $___________ Patron Donor - $200 or more Donation-(Grateful acknowledgement in CABIS publications) 

Charitable Tax Receipts will be issued for all Donations of $20.00 or more 

Membership entitles you to receive CABIS newsletters and vote at our Annual General Meeting 

I would be interested in helping CABIS: _____________________________ (Please call us to discuss your area(s) of interest) 

Please mail application and donation to CABIS office: #202- 4805-48 St. Red Deer, AB T4N 1S6.  Thank You!  

If you wish to be REMOVED from our membership list, please complete the following and return form to office. 

Read Voice        

And 

          Pass It On... 

Our New Partners 

Sacks Thrift Avenue 

The store downstairs has a partnership 

with CABIS that started in 2020 

Alberta Prairies Life Enrichment   

Training Studio Ltd. (APLETS) 

Tracy Lardner, the Executive Director, 

runs 2 different programs. A support 

worker course and a skills training 

course. She became a partner with CA-

BIS is 2020 as well. 

Jean & Emily at CABIS with 

their post-COVID look! 


